PRIME MINISTER’S OFFICE

TENDER NOTICE

(D-26015/1/2015-PMG)

Reference is invited to PMO's tender notice published on 19.05.2015
regarding hiring of 15 cars for official use in PMO. Due to some administrative
reasons the last date for submission of the bids has been extended upto
15.06.2015 by 05.30 PM. Interested bidders are requested to submit their bids
within extended period. The Bidders who have already submitted their bids
need not to submit again. The bids will be opened on 16.06.2015 at 03.00 PM at
PMO South Block.

The detailed terms and conditions of the tender can be downloaded from

the website www.pmindia.nic.in or www.pmindia.gov.in .
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